
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 26 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 August 2018  

   

Question  In response to March 2018 Questions on Garden Waste 

Collection it was noted that only 46% of eligible households 

were predicted to opt-in to the new scheme and that the 

Council’s Household Waste Recycling Centres are being 

prepared for increased demand. 

Given refurbishment works at Seafield Depot due to 

complete September 2018 and Sighthill (Bankhead) Depot 

due to complete June/July 2019: 

(a) What is the current capacity at both depots while work 

is ongoing, in relation to garden waste and other 

approved waste? 

(b) In each case how does this compare to the capacity 

prior to work commencing? 

(c) In each case what will the capacity be once the work is 

completed in September 2018 and June/July 2019 

respectively? 

Answer   
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